
CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 

 
lanning and 
Development 

FROM:  Derek Delacourt, Deputy Director 

 
DATE: October 29, 2009 

TO: Study Committee 

RE: 1585 S. Rochester Road 

 
 
 
 
Attached for your review are copies of the documentation from the Museum regarding 
this property, as follows:   
 
1) Hamlin Place Advertisement (c. 1905) 
 
2) 07-08-91 Building Department Memo 
 
3) 07-01-91 HDC Application (1 page) 
 
4) 06-19-91 Building Department Permit (3 pages) 
 
5) 03-15-90 HDC Letter to Mr. Joel St. Andrew (2 pages) 
 
6) 07-17-78 Survey Sheet (1585 S. Rochester Road) 
 
7) Historical Photographs (4 pages) 
 
8) 07-17-78 Survey Sheet (photo of house demolished in 1991) 
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